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Memorandum 

To: Interested Parties 

From: Dale Pernula, AICP, Director, SEPA Responsible Official 

Date: May 21, 2014 

  

On May 14, 2014, Dale Pernula, the SEPA Responsible Official, released a memorandum indicating that 

based on public comments received during the SEPA Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance 

(MDNS) issued for the Shell crude-by-rail unloading facility, that additional information was necessary 

from the applicant.   

 

When the SEPA Responsible Official makes a decision on the threshold determination based on the 

review of additional information, there will be another comment period and corresponding appeal 

period. 


